
From: Sandra R. Keeney
To: Mary Beth Tew
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Tonight"s City Council Meeting
Date: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 8:43:55 AM
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FYI
 
Sandra Keeney, CMC, NCCMC
City Clerk
(336) 747-7394
 

 

From: Jerry Kontos <jerrynk@cityofws.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 6:05 PM
To: Sandra R. Keeney <SANDRARK@cityofws.org>; Angela Carmon <angelac@cityofws.org>; Aaron
King <aaronk@cityofws.org>; Chris Murphy <chrism@cityofws.org>
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Tonight's City Council Meeting
 
Fyi, thanks.
Jerry
 
 

From: greg heafner <gsheafner@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022, 6:03 PM
To: Jerry Kontos <jerrynk@cityofws.org>
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Tonight's City Council Meeting
 

*** CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you
expecting this email? Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is
suspicious: Do not click links or open attachments. Click the Report Message button in
Outlook to notify Information Systems.

Jerry
 
Please let this email serve as Oxford House's withdrawal of its request for
a reasonable accommodation to the City Council regarding the Oxford
House at 1520 Doune Street. 
 
The house has six residents and will not exceed that number without first
making a written request on the City for same.  I believe this resolves all
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pending issues with this property.
 
Please let me know if you need anything further to remove this matter
from the Council's June 6 2022 calendar.  
 
 
Greg Heafner
Gregory Alan Heafner, PA
1510 Twisted Oak Drive
Chapel Hill, NC 27516
Phone (919) 967-3800 
gsheafner@bellsouth.net
 
This communication, along with any attachments, is covered by federal
and state law governing electronic communications and may contain
confidential and legally privileged information. If you are not the intended
recipient, any dissemination, distribution, use or copying of this message
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please reply
immediately to the sender and delete this message. Thank you.
 
 
On Monday, May 2, 2022, 04:20:04 PM EDT, Jerry Kontos <jerrynk@cityofws.org> wrote:
 
 

Greg,

 

Your request to continue has been received. The item will continued to the June 6, 2022 meeting of the
City Council.

 

Thank you,

Jerry

 

Anargiros "Jerry" N. Kontos

Deputy City Attorney

P.O. Box 2511

Winston-Salem, NC 27102

(336) 747-7407

jerrynk@cityofws.org

 

Partnering to Provide Creative Legal Solutions

mailto:gsheafner@bellsouth.net
mailto:jerrynk@cityofws.org
mailto:jerrynk@cityofws.org


 

***********************************************

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission has been sent by a lawyer. It may contain
information that is confidential, privileged, proprietary, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you
are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are not authorized to read, print, retain,
copy or disseminate this message, any part of it, or any attachments.

If you have received this message in error, please delete this message and any attachments from your
system without reading the content and notify the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission.
There is no intent on the part of the sender to waive any privilege, including the attorney-client privilege,
that may attach to this communication. Thank you for your cooperation.

 

From: greg heafner <gsheafner@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 3:42 PM
To: Jerry Kontos <jerrynk@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tonight's City Council Meeting

 

*** CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting this email?
Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is suspicious: Do not click links or
open attachments. Click the Report Message button in Outlook to notify Information Systems.

Jerry:

 

Oxford House requests that its hearing (Z-2 on the City Council Agenda) be continued
to June 6, 2022.  

 

Oxford House will be ready to move forward on June 6th, if the matter is not
otherwise resolved sooner.  

 

I appreciate the City's consideration of the requested continuance.

 

 

 

Greg Heafner

Gregory Alan Heafner, PA

1510 Twisted Oak Drive
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Chapel Hill, NC 27516

Phone (919) 967-3800 

gsheafner@bellsouth.net

 

This communication, along with any attachments, is covered by federal and state law
governing electronic communications and may contain confidential and legally
privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination,
distribution, use or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this in error, please reply immediately to the sender and delete this message. Thank
you.
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